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Hope amongst crumbles 
The authors of the article – EC Vice-President and High Representative of the Union for 
Foreign Affairs and Security Policy Catherine Ashton, EU Commissioner for Development 
Andris Piebalgs and EU Commissioner for International Cooperation, Humanitarian Aid and 
Crisis Response Kristalina Georgieva – recall one of the most tragic catastrophe in the world 
last year – an earthquake in Haiti on 12 January. The mentioned EU officials say there are 
concerns over the political and social disturbances in Haiti that might worsen the situation and 
delay the provision of EU humanitarian aid to people facing difficulties there. 
During an international financial means providers’ conference the EU allotted overall EUR 1.2 
billion for the time period of the upcoming three years to eliminate the consequences of the 
earthquake and renewal measures – food supplies, shelters, medical help, road renewal, 
opening of schools and ensuring the basic social services. 
Clean water is still the main priority, which is proved by the distribution of cholera. Therefore 
the Commission has attracted additional EUR 22 million for the support of aid providers, as 
well as the supply of clean water. 
All three EU officials are sure that those who provided aid last year will keep doing it also in 
the future. The other option of Haiti ending up in despair, poverty and instability must not be 
permitted. 

 


